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June 23, 1983

NUCLEAR PRooVCTioN DEPARTMENT
,

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissioa
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Dear Mr. Denton:
SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station

Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-13
File 0260/L-860.0
Transmittal of Proposed

Changes to Grand Gulf
Technical Specifications

AECM-83/0356

Consistent with NRC direction provided to Mississippi Power & Light
(MP&L) in the " Confirmation of Action" letter, Mr. J. P. O'Reilly to Mr. D. C.
Lutken, dated October 20, 1982 (MAEC-82/242), MP&L is providing for your
review and approval proposed changes to the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Technical Specifications. These changes result primarily from MP&L's review
of the technical specifications and surveillance procedures and are intended,
in general, to enhance clarity or provide consistency with the plant design
and operation. These changes have been reviewed and accepted by the Plant
Safety Review Committee (PSRC) and the Safety Review Committee (SRC).

The subject changes have been evaluated by MP&L in accordance with the
guidelines of 10 CFR 50.92. On the basis of that evaluation, MP&L has

determined that the subject changes involve no "significant hazard
consideration." Justification for this determination is provided in the

attached information.

Following your review and authorization to incorporate the requested
changes, MP&L will implement the affect specifications. Immediate
implementation following NRC review and approval is MP&L's intention except in
cases where the subject changes must await (1) the implementation of a design
modification or (2) the development of implementing surveillance procedures.
In general, every effort will be made to accomplish the expeditious
implementation of the requested changes following NRC review and approval.

Yours truly,
.
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P PINI L. F. Dale
Manager of Nuclear Services
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MISSISSIPPI POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

cc: Mr. J. B. Richard (w/o)
Mr. C. B. Taylor (w/o)
Mr. R. B. McGehee (w/o)
Mr. T. B. Conner . (w/o)

:

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly (w/a)
Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection & Enforcement, Region II
101 Marietta Street, N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Mr. R. C. DeYoung, Director (w/a)
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dr. Alton B. Cobb (w/a)
State Health Officer

'

State Board of Health
Box 1700
Jackson, Mississippi 39205
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